
Mr. Martin Boyajian 
154 Grove Street 
Montclair, New Jersey 07042 

Dear Mr. Boyajian: 

February 13, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of 
St. Vart:an, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Olr receipt 117980 ls enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
ExecutiveDtrector 


